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Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

With less than two weeks until our opening performance rehearsals are now in full swing!  We would 

like to thank you for working with the children to help learn lines and rehearse songs.  It is really 

starting to come together now. 

All pupils in P6 and P7 are part of this year’s production with the show taking place in the 

Goodlyburn Theatre at Perth College. Performing in the theatre will provide the children with an 

exciting opportunity using real life stage setting with lights and a professional sound system.  There 

is also the added bonus of excellent parking and tiered seating for their audience! 

Rehearsal on Monday 17th of June 

The children will travel by bus to the college on Monday the 17th of June for a full day of rehearsals.  

All children will need to bring a healthy packed lunch and plenty of water to get through the day.  We 

will return to school by the end of day. 

Matinee performance on Tuesday  

The children will also travel by bus to and from the college on Tuesday 18th of June for the matinee 

performance.  We will be leaving school at approximately 11am.  All children will require a healthy 

packed lunch.  We will return to school by the end of the day.   

***If you require a school packed lunch please return slip by Tuesday 11th June*** 

Evening Performances – Monday and Tuesday 17th and 18th of June 

For both evening performances we are relying on your support to drop off and pick up your child from 

Perth College.  It might be an idea to car share with friends where possible, especially if parents are 

coming to watch on different nights.  The information for drop off times is as follows: 

 

 

 



Time Children 

6.00pm Main cast including Monkeys and Camel 

6.10pm Bongo and Bandits including Dusty and 

Sandy, Guards 

6.20pm Citizens and Traders 

6.30pm All P6 & P7 chorus children 

 

Ticket information 

Tickets will go on sale on Monday the 10th of June.  Tickets are initially limited to two per family, if 

you require additional tickets please let the office know and they will add names to a reserve list. 

Tickets will be available directly from the office between the hours of 9am – 10am and 2pm – 3pm 

until Wednesday 12th with adult Tickets costing £5 each.   

Show times are Monday 17th June 7pm, Tuesday 18th June 1pm and 7pm. 

If you require any additional information please get in touch, 

Miss Sichi and the Show Team 

P6 & P7 Show 

 

I give permission for ____________________________________________________  to travel 

by bus on Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th of June to and from Perth College. 

My child will be dropped off and picked up from the College by (Please fill in the table below) 

 Drop off (Name & Contact Number ) Pick up (Name & Contact 

Number) 

Monday 17th June  

 

 

Tuesday 18th June  

 

 

 

Does your child have any medical or dietary needs? 

 

 

Please provide an emergency contact name and number  

 

 

Please return this slip by Wednesday 12th June 2019 


